
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Keith Baker >  
Sent: 05 December 2020 19:11 
To: planning <planning@boston.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ref 32 Red Lion Street, Boston. Linc's. PE21 6PZ 
 
 
Dear Sir Madam 
 
We/I have considered air quality as part of this development and do not consider there is 
mitigation that can be implemented as part of this development.’ Excepting of course by 
providing an additional dwelling within easy walking distance of all services, 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Keith Baker 
 
Design and Management. co. uk 
 
 




